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 Adam Hewitt OBJEMPER2016/5052/P 19/10/2016  23:05:47 As a long time owner of flat 3, 97 Torriano Avenue, I wish to register my strong objection to the latest 

application for an outbuilding at the end of the garden of no 95.  The building will overlook the rear 

windows and balcony of mine and others flats at number 97, resulting in loss of privacy. There will be 

additional light and noise pollution from the cabin.  The small site will be overdeveloped and garden 

space will be lost, as well as a precedent being set for further similar development in the area gardens. 

The massing of the new building will not be consistent with the surrounding buildings and the design is 

unsympathetic to the area. The current application is very similar to the previous proposal which was 

rejected, so I see no reason why this application should now be accepted.

Adam Hewitt

Flat 3

97 Torriano 

Avenue

London

NW5 2RX
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